
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, February 7, 2022. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

_____ There is no yearbook club today.  See you next week! 

_____ Attention 8th Graders! If you received an email invitation from Mr. Miller last week to attend the 

Jackson High school AVID information session, please go to the Gateway Library after GBN this morning. 

Thank you! 

____ ASB has extended the deadline for the door decorating contest to Friday, February 11th. Don’t 

forget to create a “winter wonderland” themed door with your 7th period class. The 1st place class gets 

to host the Gateway Gorilla and receive a special treat! We can’t wait to see all the awesome door 

decorations in the hallways!       

_____ 7th and 8th graders: Do you fluently read, write, speak and listen in a language other than English?  

By taking the World Language Assessment you can earn high school credits.  Pick up a registration form 

from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office.  The deadline for registration is February 18. 

_____ Gateway Wrestling is starting in just a few weeks! Wrestling is the ONLY winter sport at Gateway 

that is truly open to EVERYONE! Boys AND girls can wrestle…6th, 7th, AND 8th graders can wrestle…and 

students of ALL sizes 64lbs to 215lbs can wrestle! Wrestling is NOT a cut-sport, which makes this a great 

opportunity to learn a NEW sport and challenge yourself! Maybe even make a new friend in the process! 

Our first practice is February 15th, so make sure Mrs. Trachte in the office has your sports paperwork up 

to date. Come find Mr. Dockter in Room B122 if you have questions!  

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


